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 Notification of Modified RCRA Part B Post-Closure Permit 
Equilon Enterprises LLC d/b/a Shell Oil Products US 
WRB Refining LP Wood River Refinery 
Roxana, Illinois (Madison County) 
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Dear East 8th Street Resident, 

 
AECOM Technical Services, Inc. (AECOM), on behalf of Shell Oil Products US (Shell), 
began drilling work in the vicinity of the Former Public Works Yard and East 8th St in 
Roxana, IL on December 5, 2022.  This work involves the installation of new soil vapor 
monitoring locations in preparation for the upcoming Steam Enhanced Extraction 
(SEE) System and a corresponding informational fact sheet was mailed out on 
December 21, 2022.   
  
The remainder of this work has been postponed until after the holidays and is now 
scheduled for January 3-11, 2023. 
  
Still adhering to the guidance and approval of the Illinois EPA, the soil vapor 
monitoring locations are being arranged in a grid-like pattern to ensure the best 
performance and to minimize impacts associated with drilling and sampling activities 
(e.g., access to driveways, etc.). 
  
AECOM and Shell appreciate your patience and recognize the inconvenience this 
work may cause. 
 

 


